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This week we have been learning…

…all about the farm! 

We wrote questions to Farmer Ryan, 

practiced counting in 2’s and 5’s and 

wrote recounts of our trip.

On Wednesday we had our visit to 

Rare Breeds, in Ashford. We got up 

close to piglets, chickens, lambs, hens, 

rabbits, guinea pigs and cows. We 

had a ride on the tractor and  

watched pigs race. All the grown ups 

were very impressed and proud of us. 

We’d like to thank all the grown ups for 

volunteering to help, we hope you 

enjoyed the day, we couldn’t have 

done it without you.

Home Learning this week – Use your 

journal to write about your half term 

week – maybe you could write a diary?

Phonics – Practice reading and writing all 

those tricky words!!

Phase 2 – I, no, go, the, to, into

Phase 3 tricky words – he, she, we, be, 

you, are, her, was, all, they, my

Phase 4 tricky words – said, so, like, so, 

come, some, little, were, there, one, 

when, do. 

Can you check? – A bow-tie, jacket and 

shirt from our wedding dress up day has 

gone missing, can you double check 

your child’s school and P.E bags.

Thought for the week. 

“When you can’t find the sunshine…be 

the sunshine.” – Author unknown

All the reception staff hope you have a 
lovely half term break. 

Back to school on Monday 4th June.
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Noah  – Discovery Class
For trying hard to listen to the adults and to do the right thing.

Lionel  – Apollo Class
For always doing the right thing 


